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                                     Mrs T Allen, Headteacher 

Ryhope Infant School Academy, Shaftesbury Ave, Ryhope, Sunderland, SR2 0RT 

Email: info@ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk      www.ryhopeinfantschool.org.uk 
 

ATTENDANCE FROM 1st SEPTEMBER 2019 Overall 
attendance 93.7%   Target 97% 

R1  91.2 % Y1.3  93.4%    Y2.5      94.3 % 

R2   94.6% Y1.4  92.9%    Y2.6     95.0 %             

Y2.7  95.3% 

Headteacher 
It is Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 11th 

February.  We regularly talk to our children 
about how to stay safe online but we will be 

having an assembly on Tuesday highlighting the 
potential dangers of sharing personal 

information online (in a very child friendly way).  
Please follow this link to find activities and fun 

things you can do as a family to keep your 
children safe online. 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-
internet-day/safer-internet-day-2020/i-am-

parent-or-carer 
Mrs Allen 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Mon 17 Feb 2020 – School closed for half term 
Mon 24 Feb 2020 – School reopens 
Mon 2 & Tues 3 March 2020- Parents consultations 
(letter to follow) 
Wed 4 to Fri 6 Mar 2020- Book Fayre –school hall 
Wed 4 Mar 2020 –World Book Day NURSERY only 
Fri 5 Mar 2020 – World Book Day – Rec, Y1 & Y2 
Wed 11 Mar 2020 – School Photograph Day 
Fri 13 Mar 2020 – Sport Relief Day 
 

Attendance 
Well done to Mrs Ramsay’s class for winning the 

attendance bear.  Keep up the great work!!! 
97.4% attendance 

 
SAFEGUARDING ALERT for all 

parents/Carers          

Yome Live is a dangerous live streaming 
app that has come onto our radar. It 
poses risks to children and young people 
in your care. Make sure you DO 
NOT disclose the name of this app to the 
young people in your care, as we know 
this can spark curiosity. 

‘Yome Live’ (pronounced Yo-Me) 
enables users to publicly live stream 
video or voice chat. This live streaming 
app creates an easy-to-access video 
and chat environment frequented by 
adults involved in highly sexualised 
behaviour targeted at children and 
young people.  We observed children 
being sent gifts in attempts to persuade 
them to ‘follow’ and ‘chat privately’ with 
adult users.  

World Book Day Dress up recycling Outfits 
World Book Day this year is on Thursday 5 March 2020.  We 

are looking for donations of costumes.  If your child no 
longer uses a costume/costumes, please bring it/them into 
school.   We are trying to build up a selection of costumes 

to offer to anyone who would like one. 

PARENT CONSULTATION MEETINGS 

Week commencing 2 March 2020 

A letter will be sent home this week 
regarding how you can sign up, on our 

new website, for an appointment to see 
your child’s teacher 


